
Yearbook Pickup Schedule 
 
Hi Castle Rock families! 
  
Great news that our yearbooks are on the way and we have a plan for distribution! 
  
Please drive through our parking lot on Friday, June 5, at the following times to collect your pre-purchased 
yearbook.  As you did this past week, please place your student’s name, grade, and teacher in the window of 
your vehicle to speed service. Also, please do not exit your vehicle at any time. 
  
The yearbook pickup schedule is: 
  
Friday, June 5 
•​ 9:00 - 9:30: Grade 5 
•​ 9:30 – 10:00: Grade 4 
•​ 10:00 – 10:30: Grade 3 
•​ 10:30 – 11:00: Grade 2 
•​ 11:00 – 11:30: Grade 1 
•​ 11:30 – 12:00: Grades TK and K 
  
**Note: Please understand that our school office remains closed due to public health order. We cannot 
accommodate pickup requests outside of these times. If you need someone else to collect your yearbook for 
you, please notify our Community Club in writing no later than June 3 at crcctreasurer2975@gmail.com for 
approval and to ensure we have accurate pickup records prepared for the 5th.  
  
A huge thank you to our Community Club for moving mountains to ensure we have a yearbook this year 
despite so many challenges!  Thank you Community Club! 
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